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December 5, 2012

Supervisor Kendall Smith
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors
501 Low Gap Road, Room 1010
Ukiah, CA 95482

Dear Kendall:

The Westport Municipal Advisory Council would like to offer sincere thanks for your dedicated
service to the community of Westport and its surrounding residents as you complete your term as
the Fourth District Supervisor. We strongly appreciate your advocacy for issues affecting our
rural part of the county, including support for the formation of the WMAC and the attention you
have given to issues raised by our community. You have represented us both effectively and with
the greatest consideration.

As a modest token of our appreciation, we would like you to have the enclosed copy of a
recently published local history. It is our hope you will enjoy it, knowing what a valuable role
you have played in the recent history of Mendocino County’s north coast. We wish you a bright
future, wherever you may choose to pursue !

With much appreciation from all of us,

Thad M. Van Bueren
Chairman

Enclosure


